0-032

e —— =i — e m— )
From: Big Al <princeharley@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 19 August 2015 12:40 PM WAEC }
To: - 2015 I'Ele'ctoral Boundaries Review 19 AUG 2015
Subject: Submission

My name is Alun Hughes, of 71 Cherry Well Road, Esperance.
I oppose the removal of Eyre as an electoral seat.

The interests of Esperance residents cannot be adequately represented by Wagin/Roe due to the significant
geographical distances involved.

Furthermore, the unique requirements of the Esperance region cannot be adequately represented by the very
different political and economic requirements of the Wheatbelt.
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